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Mass Times  
Mary Immaculate Church 
Reconciliation:  
Saturday       4.30 - 5.30pm 
 
Weekday Mass:  
Monday  8.30am 

Tuesday  8.30am 

Wednesday 9.15am; 
 

7pm - Novena Mass for Our Mother of 
Perpetual Help 

Thursday  9.15am 

Friday 8:30am; 
7pm - Mass/Holy Hour 

Sunday Masses: 

6.00pm  Saturday 

7.30am  Sunday 

9.00am  Sunday 

10.30am  Sunday 

6.00pm  Sunday 

Mary Immaculate Primary School 
www.maryimmacqhill.parra.catholic.edu.au 

125 Barnier Dr Quakers Hill 2763 
T: 9626 3999 F: 9626 3913 E:mimmac@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Mary Immaculate  
Quakers Hill 

www.maryimmac.org.au 
 

Parish Priest: Fr Ruben Elago MSP 
 

Phone: 9626.3326,                  
 9626.1613 
 

parishoffice@maryimmac.org.au 
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October - the month of the Rosary  
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
The title of school, Mary Immaculate, defines us as a Marian school. We hold a 
particularly strong devotion to Mary which is shared by our parish.  
 
By tradition, the Catholic Church dedicates each month of the year to a certain 
devotion. The month of October is dedicated to the holy rosary, one of the best 
known of all Catholic devotions. October includes the Feast of Our Lady of the 
Rosary (October 7). The best  way to celebrate the month is, of course, to pray the 
rosary, but there are other prayers that can be incorporated into our daily prayers 
during this month, too. 
 
How To Pray the Rosary  
 
The use of beads or knotted ropes to count large numbers of prayers comes from 
the earliest days of Christianity, but the rosary as we know it today emerged in the 
second thousand years of Church history. The full rosary consists of 150 Hail 
Marys, divided into three sets of 50, which are further divided into five sets of 10 (a 
decade). 
 
Traditionally, the rosary is divided into three sets of mysteries: Joyful (recited on 
Monday and Thursday, and Sunday from Advent until Lent); Sorrowful (Tuesday 
and Friday, and Sunday during Lent); and Glorious (Wednesday and Saturday, 
and Sunday from Easter until Advent). 
 
During October, we will be offering the opportunity for the children to pray the 
rosary both in class and other times.  
 
Let us pray that we use this month to strengthen our devotions to Mary 
 
Yours in education, 

 
 
 
 

Paul Devlin 
Principal 
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Important Dates 

Student Validation Forms 
All student Validation forms are due back to the 

school by 25th October 2013. 

Please make sure you check all details. 

Emergency contact details are  
particularly important. 

Thank you 



�

2013 University of NSW  
 International Competitions and Assessments for Sch ools  

�

Students from Mary Immaculate achieved wonderful results when they participated in the ‘International Competition and 
Assessment for Schools’ (ICAS) in English, Spelling & Mathematics earlier this year.  
 

ENGLISH 

49 children from Years 3 – 6 participated. The children were assessed in the following skills areas:  

# Reading – literary   # Reading – factual   # Textual devices    # Syntax    # Vocabulary 
 

Distinction Certificates (Top 10%) 

Year  6   Daniel Pearce 
 

Credit  Certificate (Next 25%) 

Year 3     Ethan Zuliani; Kyan Gonzales; Tiarna Wolffe 

Year 4     Tamsyn Houseman; Joshua Perera; Matthew Espinosa; Bethany Vella 

Year 5     Stephanie Arulthasan; Alan Nebu-Cherian 
 

SPELLING 

37 students from Years 3 – 6 participated. The children were assessed in the following skill areas: 

# Dictation  # Rules & Conventions  # Proofreading  # Correcting 
 

Distinction Certificates (Top 10%) 

Year 4      Gabriel Palenzuela-Lim; Matthew Espinosa 

Year 6      Daniel Pearce 
 

Credit  Certificate (Next 25%) 

Year 3     Aiden Parnell; Ethan Zuliani; Priyesh Bajracharya; Arpan Bassi; Rusham Thind 

Year 4     Hannah Castueras; Joshua Perera; 

Year 5     Stephanie Arulthasan; Alan Nebu-Cherian; Obadiah Cyperiano; Joel Abraham 
 

MATHEMATICS 

45 students from Years 3 – 6 participated. The children were assessed in the following skills areas: 

# Number & Arithmetic # Algebra & Patterns # Measurement & Units # Space & Geometry # Chance & Data 
 

Credit Certificates (Top 35%) 

Year 3     Aiden Parnell; Ethan Zuliani; Mitchell Jachimowicz 

Year 4     Joshua Perera 

Year 5     Stephanie Arulthasan; Kirtsen Ocampo; Alan Nebu Cherian 

Year 6     Raylan Miralles; Daniel Pearce 
 

Well done to all students who took part with special congratulations to the students listed whose names were read out at 
Assembly today.  

All students who participated received their papers, certificates and results today. 
 

I encourage parents to go over the competitions with their child and reflect on their great achievements. 
  

Scott Carroll      

University Of NSW Competitions Coordinator 

2013 NAPLAN Results Years 3 & 5 
 

This week Year 3 and Year 5 children will receive their NAPLAN summary report from the National Assessment 
Program tests conducted in May of this year. 

 

The NAPLAN report is one assessment tool that will highlight areas of strengths and areas for improvement in 
Literacy and Numeracy. 
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Our Skip-a-thon is this Friday 18th October 

 
 

 
 
 

To make our day run smoothly, please be aware of the following points: 
 
*Students are to dress in clothing that matches the colour of their sponsorship card. 
*Students must wear their school joggers to protect their feet when skipping. 
*Students are to wear their school hat. 
*Please apply sunscreen to their face, neck, arms and legs prior to coming to 
school. 
*Students should have a drink bottle they can bring with them with water in it (not 
juice please). 
*Students will not be going home after the Skip-a-thon- it is a morning event only! 
  
The Skip-a-thon will begin at approximately 9.30am on the front concrete shaded 
area.  
Parents, friends and family are more than welcome to stay and watch- seating will 
be provided.  
 
The Skip-a-thon will finish at approximately 10.45am where the students will return 

to their classrooms to prepare for lunch. 
Parents and family are invited to have a picnic lunch  

at 11am after the Skip-a-thon. 
 

If your child has ordered a Meal Deal, it will be delivered to their 
classroom. No other lunch orders will be available on Friday. 

 
Thank you for your continued support and keep collecting those 

sponsorships!!! 
 
 

Mrs Glynnis Smith 
Reading Recovery Teacher/ Early Stage 1 Leader of Learning��

Talented students, 

We are planning to hold a ‘Student Talent Quest’ to display the many talents of interested children at Mary Immaculate. 

An item can be either by an individual or pair or a small group. 

It can include: Dancing, Singing, Playing a Musical Instrument, Magic Tricks, Boy Band, Girl Band, Gymnastics, Jokes, Poetry 
and so many more things. 
 

Each item will go for no more than 2 – 3 minutes. 
 

Auditions will be held at Lunch Time and Afternoon Recess Time.  
 

If you are selected, the ‘Final’ will be on Friday 6 December, 2013 in the MPA. Parents will be invited to watch the ‘Final’ with 
the rest of the school. 
 

Finalists will receive a certificate and there will be prizes for the best items. 
 

Good luck and put a Nomination Form in by Friday 25 October, 2013. 

We hope you enjoy this great opportunity to let your talents shine! 
 

School Captains – Victoria, Cooper, Angela, Jeremy 

SRC Team – Georgia, Stephanie, Raylan, Daniel 
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Uniform Shop 
The Uniform shop will be open only on 

Tuesday22nd October 2013 and Thursday 
24th October 2013  

NOT Friday 25th October.  

Parents who are working and cannot get to 
the uniform shop during our hours, we are 

happy to do orders over the phone or 
through email by paying credit card. Orders 

will be done on the days that we open at 
the school and will be given to the school 

office, where they will give the order to your 
child. We will gladly exchange any item for 

incorrect fitting. 

You can contact: Elle mobile: 0421216414 

Email: elle@ozfashions.com.au 

������������ STAR SPOT������������  
 

Congratulations to Hannah Nolland 
from 2P who competed in the Zone 

physie and dance competition 
yesterday. She placed and is now 

heading off to the Nationals in 
November. 

Well done Hannah! 

Baby 
Announcement  
Congratulations to the Kidd 
family Vanessa from Before 

and After school care and her husband, 
Michael, also their son Joshua KM. Their 
new baby girl was born October 11th at 

1:38pm. Caitlyn Amelia. 

All our best wishes to the family. 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY  
TO OUR FRIENDS 
 

17th September to 14th October 

Phoebe Lague, Michael Hart, Joseph Young, 
Krrish Dhawan, Jacob Reyes, Erin Felton, Andren 

Franje, Joanna Owusu, Dante Steimanis, Emily 
Stefaniak Newton, Adrian Khongwar, Michaela 
Sorrenson Cox, Chloe Willis, Macauley Collins, 

Alicia Dickson, Ella Stewart, Richard Parnel, 
Marcus Petrolo, Imogen Grech, Jasmin Demano, 
Ruselle Madlangbayan, Luke Kalogjera, Sarah 

Small, Thomas Higham, Jacob Coventry, Joshua 
Ursino, Abby Pitt, Dylan Jachimowicz, Maddison 

Danaher, Dylan Phoenix, Angelo Paul, Jacqueline 
Phillips, Joshua Phillips, Laura Dawkins, Matthew 
Espinosa, Jessica Wagner, Kahu Keenan, Jeremy 

Golla, Jaden Papelera, Tamsyn houseman,  
Jenna Cross 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder: The canteen is open for over the 
counter snack and drink sales  
Monday and Tuesday. (No lunches are 
available)  
Lunch orders are available Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday. 
 

Term 4 Week 2 
Wednesday  16th October Alicia Larsen 
HELP NEEDED 
Thursday  18th October Phillipa 
Holtsbaum 
Friday 20th October Michelle Attard 
Connie Smith 
 
Term 4 Week  3 
Wednesday  25th October Sue Quigley 
HELP NEEDED 
Thursday  27th October Angela Portelli 
Jacqueline Cheadle 
Friday 28th October Melissa Loughlin 

CANTEEN NEWS 
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Our school has many families that support various very worthwhile causes throughout the year. These range from social justice 
campaigns to fundraising for medical treatments. Our school practice has been to support these families by advertising the 
initiative in the newsletter while naming the family contact. In this way, the community awareness is raised and other families can 
support where possible. This type of community event advertising occurs only for �not for profit� organisations and where 
newsletter space is available. 
 
Please find below two such events. Your support of these events would be greatly appreciated.  
 
 

Uniforms  
The summer uniform is now worn by all children at our school.  

Thank you for continuing to dress the children in the correct uniform at all times.  

FIRST RECONCILATION DATES 2013 
 

Children in Year 3 and above. 
 

17 October (Thurs) – 7.30pm Parents Meeting (Compulsory) 

19 / 20 October    Enrolment Masses for Reconciliation (All 
Masses) 
    (please bring your purple Enrolment Card) 

23 October (Wed) – 7.30pm Facilitators Training  

Week commencing 28 October  Home Groups begin (3 weeks) 

21 November (Thurs) – 7.30pm  Practice Night for Reconciliation (Compulsory) 

28 November (Thurs) – 7.30pm  Sacrament of First Reconciliation  

30 November & 1 December Presentation of Certificates (All Masses) 
 

A reminder also that Sunday Masses are celebrated at Mary Immaculate Church 
on Saturday evenings at 6pm and on Sundays at 9am, 10.30am and 6pm. A 
special Children’s Liturgy for young children is held within the 9am and 10.30am 
Masses every Sunday except during school holidays.  
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Mary Immaculate P&F Disco 
                                         (Please note that only students at the school may attend) 

Friday November 1 st (Week 4)  
INFANTS DISCO  5.00pm – 6.30pm 

�

           PRIMARY DISCO 6.45pm – 8.30pm 
 
Tickets - $5.00 each (includes chips and drink) 

 

· Tickets can be ordered by filling in the attached tear off sheet and handing it in, with the correct money, via the of-
fice bag. Purchased tickets will then be sent to your child. 

 

· The event will be supervised by MIPS teaching staff. 
 

· Kiss & Drop is available on the night. 
 

· Parents will be required to drop off their children near the canteen at the start of the disco and pick them up from 
the rear of the MPA. Please allow extra time to drop children off as the car park will be quite busy. 

 

·     Glow products will be available for purchase on the night for $2 each. 

 

�

�

�

� ''''''''''''''''''''''''''''''''''''''''''''''''''' '''''''''''''''''''''''''�

Disco Ticket Details: 

I would like to order the following ticket(s) at $5 each: 

�
 

I have enclosed the correct money in a sealed envelope.            

Child’s name:�  � Class:�
 �  � Infant�

 � Primary�

Child’s name:�  � Class:�
 �  � Infant�

 � Primary�

Child’s name:�  � Class:�
 �  � Infant�

 � Primary�

Child’s name:�  � Class:�
 �  � Infant�

 � Primary�



Catholic Education Office 

World Teachers’ Day competition 

 

Competition Details: 

Tell us why your teacher is so great in 25 words or less or 
submit a 30 second video for your chance to win a $100 
iTunes voucher for you and your teacher plus a $500 voucher 
for classroom resources. 
 
Those under 13 years of age your parent/guardian can Like 
the Facebook Page and post your entry on your behalf or you 
can email your entry to promotions@parra.catholic.edu.au.  

Emailed video submissions need to be less than 5mb in size. 
 
Entries close 24 October 2013. Competition entry link 
 http://a.pgtb.me/pg4qrG 
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